
     

  
  

 

______________________________________________________________________ 
 

NOTICE OF STEWARDS REVIEW MEETING 
______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Due to receipt of two other requests for review, from the crews of car no 03 and car no 

35, the stewards have decided to postpond the review requested in respect to car no 05, 

previously scheduled for today Thursday 16/05/2024 and consolidate all the hearings to 

a new date to be advised. 

 

 

 
Frederick Ochieng-Obbo 

Chairman 
NRC Steward 

Kisitu Mayanja 
FMU Steward 

 

 


